Undergraduate Pharmacy Society Central Executive Meeting #5 Minutes

Monday, January 17, 2011
Attendance: (11)

David Y, Amy W, Brendon, Aimee H, Anne S, Moataz D, Bryan F, Jaspreet, Dipti, William, Elizabeth
Regrets: Natalia, Mike Juba
Call to Order: David Y 
Time: 5:08pm
Executive Reports

President
· Meeting with the Deputy Minister
· PB B150 is booked on Friday, January 21, 4.00 to 6.00pm for the meeting with the Ministry of Health – MAY BE RESCHEDULED

· Will be talking about the pharmacy cuts that took last year.

· Will be a townhall meeting.

· Networking event for pharmacy students

· By UofT Career Centre

· On Monday, January 24, 5.00 – 7.00pm, PB room 850

· RSVP by Thursday, January 20, 4.30pm

· Hosting 4 students from Auburn University
· 4 students are coming to Toronto from the Hunger Summit in Guelph, Canada on Feb 25-27th. These students would like to visit our program. They would like to spend some time with our students and compare experiences as well as get some idea about the innovations in education and practice that are underway.

· They have to be accommodated – does anyone have extra space in their place for that weekend?
· UPS position report regarding regulation to the pharmacy act
· OCP wants feedback from stakeholders.

· We will be writing 2 position reports: on PharmD and on the expanded scope of practice.

· We will send the reports to Dean Mann.

· Rename UPS?
· In light of recent changes to pharmacy, we should consider renaming UPS – getting rid of the word “undergraduate.”

· Med events – (Red Party) Global Heart Hour
· Red party to raise money for charity, which is Right to Play. The party is to be held on Fri Feb 11 at a club TBD and both the Global Heart Hour event with speakers on Feb 14 and the party on Feb 11 interprofessional. Pharmacy is invited!
· Position report follow-up
· Just a heads up, position reports will be due soon in the near future for the UPS members.

· There will also be self and peer evaluation. 
· Everyone should look at the OCP link about changes to pharmacy

http://www.ocpinfo.com/client/ocp/OCPHome.nsf/web/Notice_ESP
· Your feedback is welcome by Bryan and Dave for formulating UPS position report on this.

External Affairs

· Presentation by a Naturopathic Doctor: Feb 15th at 4pm 

· Need funding for snacks/refreshments (like donuts) – Amy will look into it.

· Will be talking about things (like drug-nutrient interactions, etc.) that we don’t cover in school.  

Athletics

· Getting sports started again this semester (looking for captains, players, etc.)

· Getting OPA cup organized (funding, intermission events, etc.) – will take place on March 20th, Sunday. 
CAPSI

· 55 UofT students returned yesterday from PDW in Saskatoon. A total of 550 attended.

· Jen and Anne attended the CAPSI National meetings and provided the UofT report. 

· Our UofT Compounding team made up of 1T2s won 1st place in the National compounding competition

· David Yam was elected VP Finance on the CAPSI National Executive for 2011-2012.

· Anne: how will I get pharmafacts funding? Dave recommended talking to Maria. 
Rearranging the structure of faculty council

· It is for the whole Leslie Dan building

· Includes IPGs and the pharmaceutical chemistry students.

· 8 pharmacy students will sit on it (2 from each year).

· Class presidents will choose the 2 people and will send their decisions to Dave Y.

Movie night (organized by 1T4) – Monday at 6pm – Jan 24th – Inception - $2.50 for movie or $5 for movie and food.
Motion to end: Anne  2nd: Amy

Time: 5.35pm
Next General Council Meeting: January 24, 2011 at 5pm
Next Central Executive Meeting: February 7, 2011 at 5pm 
